
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Elwood Staffing Expands to Lafayette 
 
July 7, 2008 (COLUMBUS, IN) — Elwood Staffing has opened the doors to its newest location at 
1313 Sagamore Parkway, Lafayette, Indiana.  New to Lafayette—but well-known throughout the 
state—Elwood Staffing has been recognized as one of the ‘2008 Best Places to Work in Indiana’ 
and one of the country’s leading providers of commercial staffing services.   
 
Founded in 1980 and based in Columbus, the company has 190 employees in 7 states with 120 
employed in Indiana.  Elwood Staffing places thousands of temporary associates each year in 
light industrial, clerical and professional positions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Corporate Office: 
4111 Central Avenue 
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